Kew Woods Nursery Newsletter

A WINTER WONDERLAND

We are well underway with our new topics of Winter, Arctic Animals, Hibernating Animals and of course, Christmas! It is our aim to plan as much as possible from the children's own interests, so please feel free to share with the Nursery staff a topic that is of particular interest to your child and we will include it in our activities.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Wednesday 5th December : Christmas Fair organised by FOKW from 3.30pm. We would be grateful for donations of clean, cuddly toys. We would also welcome any parents who can help at the fair, setting up from 1.30pm, helping on a stall or tidying up following the event. Please speak to Jayne Wright in the School Office if you can help in any way. We are also looking for donations of raffle prizes - vouchers are always a popular prize, please ask your friends, family & employers. Thank you for your support.

Friday 30th November: Mufti Day - donations of tombola prizes

Wednesday 5th December: Mufti Day - donations of chocolates or cakes.

Friday 14th December: Christmas Party Morning – If your child does not usually attend that day, they are invited to come in for the morning session 8.45am – 11.45am. Party clothes can be worn.

Tuesday 18th December: Christmas Dinner

WATER BOTTLES

Please ensure that water bottles are clearly labelled. Also, we ask that you do not put juice in them, thank you.

If your child has a packed lunch, could you please ensure that they have a separate drink with their lunch box. Thank you!

CONSUMABLES MONEY

If you have not yet sent in the £12 to cover consumables, could you please do so as soon as possible. The children have already enjoyed coloured rice, fresh playdough each week, baking, making bird feeders, pumpkin investigations amongst many other activities. In order for us to continue to offer such activities, we really do appreciate your contribution! The money can also be paid weekly/termly if you prefer.

SCHOOL WEBSITE

We have a new look school website and new blogs will be following shortly, so please keep checking back to see some of the exciting and fun learning opportunities we been experiencing recently. www.kewwoods.co.uk